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Dear Friends of Alabama FFA: 
 
We are seeking 2019 FFA Wall of Honor nominations. The FFA Wall of Honor was organized to recognize 
individuals who have devoted their lives to the betterment of FFA members and the agricultural 
industry. We encourage you to think of those individuals who have provided support and/or outstanding 
service to FFA or agriscience education on a local, state or national level. This is an outstanding way to 
thank those individuals who have made a significant impact in your community.  
 
In order to add a name to the Wall of Honor, the enclosed nomination form must be completed and 
mailed with a minimum contribution of $1,000 to the Alabama FFA Foundation, Attn: Grace Ellis, P.O. 
Box 11000, Montgomery, AL 36191. To be recognized at the 2018 Alabama FFA State Convention, please 
submit the nomination form and your check no later than May 9, 2019. A list of past honorees is 
enclosed for your convenience. 
 
Additionally, a luncheon and induction ceremony is held each year in conjunction with the State FFA 
Convention to honor the new Wall of Honor nominees.  This year’s luncheon will be held Wednesday, 
June 5, at 11:00 AM, in the SLE Room located on the third floor of the Alabama Cattlemen’s Association, 
201 S. Bainbridge Street, Montgomery. Please RSVP by returning the enclosed form and your payment 
for $30 per attendee by May 30, 2019.  
 
We hope to see you June 5th!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Grace Ellis 
Alabama FFA Foundation Development Officer 
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